

In this newsletter:

- Minority Mental Health
- What's Happening at Hanul
- Youth Intern Spotlight
- We're Hiring!

MINORITY MENTAL HEALTH MONTH



July is National Minority Mental Health Awareness Month, formerly named after lifelong advocate Bebe Moore Campbell. According to the AAPI Depression & Anxiety Association, Asian Americans are three times less likely to seek mental health services than other Americans.

Hanul has provided behavioral and mental health services through our Behavioral Health Program (BHP) since 2018. The BHP at Hanul provides individual and group counseling in ENG and KOR. Our Director of Behavioral Health, Hyeno Kim, is a Certified Drug & Alcohol Counselor and holds a Master of Arts in Clinical Mental Health Counseling from North Park University.

For more information on BHP counseling and programs, visit us at: www.hanulusa.org/behavioralhealth or email counseling@hanulusa.org.

YOUTH INTERN SPOTLIGHT



Name: Kaylee Kim, 김나연

Age: 17

School & Grade Level:
Vernon Hills High School, 12 (Senior)

Extracurricular Activities:
Violin, performing and teaching, spending time with friends and family

Youth Intern Spotlight: Kaylee Kim,

Kaylee has been sharing her talents and warm hearted spirit with us this summer as a Youth Summer Intern. She has been volunteering Friday mornings assisting older adults during the Lake County Congregate Dining lunch hour. Kaylee researched and created infographics to raise awareness and help de-stigmatize mental health in the Korean American and Asian American community.

Kaylee assisted the Community Engagement team by collecting data on local schools to outreach to as a resource for TEAACH Act supportive curriculum and implementation efforts. She will also be joining a Hanul Project Youth Connect outreach event on July 27, helping older adults increase their iPhone literacy skills at 1st annual Tech & Tea.

- What influenced you or inspired you to work with Hanul this summer? I was immediately drawn to the mission and goals of Hanul, which include empowering immigrant and elderly communities, providing social services, promoting cultural understanding, or any other initiatives that resonate with them. Through this opportunity, I've developed a deeper understanding of the challenges faced by immigrant populations, and I wish to positively impact the community by contributing to the organization's work and building multiple relationships within the community.
- **Do you have any highlights of working with Hanul so far?** As much as I was nervous on the first day, everyone at Hanul greeted me with a warm welcome. Seeing that same warm environment being reflected throughout the clients has made working at Hanul the highlight of my Summer.

Hanul is thrilled to have Kaylee onboard as a Youth Summer Intern. Thank you for all your hard work, Kaylee! If you are interested in joining Hanul as a Youth Intern or for a Project Youth Connect outreach event, send us an email at: volunteer@hanulusa.org.

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT HANUL



(Family and Support Services) Resiliency Fund 2.0 2023 7 31 () . 2022 10 320

Resiliency Fund 2.0 500 , 18 300% (3 \$74,580) worker)

Resiliency Fund 2.0 (kim.caseu@uwcachicago.org)

(Senior Outreach Coordinator) www,chicash.org .

Are you looking for an opportunity that will expand your experience, enhance your leadership skills, and give back to the community? Hanul is looking for new people to join our organization for the following positions:

- Deputy Executive Director
- Adult Education and Resource Coordinator
- Marketing and Development Coordinator
- Community Health Program Coordinator
- Behavioral and Mental Health Admissions Assistant

Read more on our website at https://www.hanulusa.org/career
Join our team today!

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER TODAY!

© Newsletter from Hanul Family Alliance

Main Website | Home Care Website | Donate | Contact Us











